
‭South Lake Elementaries PTO Presents:‬

‭C‬‭o‬‭o‬‭k‬‭i‬‭e‬‭s‬‭w‬‭i‬‭t‬‭h‬‭S‬‭a‬‭n‬‭t‬‭a‬

‭ALL elementary students and their families‬
‭are welcome to join us at South Lake High‬

‭School on Thursday, December 21st, 2023 from‬
‭6PM-8PM‬

‭Enjoy a winter concert from our 1st,‬
‭2nd, and 3rd graders, followed by‬
‭cookies and hot cocoa with Santa!‬

‭Crafts and activities will also be available!‬


